
 

 

 

 

 

 

           

24th July 2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

  

Year 13 Examination Results Day – Thursday 17th August 2023 

 

We would like to give you the details for the collection of the AS, A Level and BTEC Level 3 

results this summer. Students are invited to come to school from 10:00am on Thursday 17th 

August 2023 to collect their examination results, except for those that require extra support. 

 

If students have applied for University they will be able to access information from UCAS 

regarding whether their application have been successful from 7:30am on Thursday 17th 

August. If you have not gotten into a University of your choice or not happy with UCAS and 

want to change course please arrive in school from 8:00am where support will be available. 

The earlier you are in school, the more options you will have. I must stress that this additional 

window of opportunity from 8:00am, is only for students who require specific advice and 

guidance for using the clearing process. 

 

All other students who have checked UCAS and seen they have been offered a University 

place and are happy should arrive from 10:00am.  

 

If a student is unavailable to collect results on this day, please provide the Examinations 

Officer, Ms Shah, with a stamped address envelope. The examination results can then be 

posted. Alternatively, if a student wishes for someone else to collect the results on their 

behalf, they will need to provide a letter or email to this effect with the name of the person 

collecting the results to the examinations office. This person must bring a photographic ID 

with them. Under no circumstances can results be given out over the telephone. 

 

Finally, on behalf of the whole Sixth Form team, I would like to wish all students every success 

in their examinations and a restful summer holiday. 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me on: 

ajones@bentleywood.harrow.sch.uk 
 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Ms Jones 

Head of 6th Form 

 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 

Naseema Akbar 

Head teacher 


